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Subject Matter

Pursuant to Minute COS.26/09, consideration was given to a reference from the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee expressing concerns regarding the proposed division of the Reward Grant achieved by the successful meeting of the Stretch targets that were included in the 2007 Area Agreement and requesting that the Committee's comments and concerns be forwarded to the Executive.  A copy of the minute excerpt was circulated.

The Chairman of the Overview and Scrutiny Committee drew Members attention to the content of the Minute Extract which had been circulated.  The Portfolio Holder for Health and Wellbeing endorsed the comments included in the Minute Excerpt that the City Council and Carlisle Partnership had expended a lot of time and money in contributing to meeting the targets and had earned some reward and agreed that the issue of the allocation of the reward grant needed further discussion both at County and District Levels of the Councils and Partnerships before a final decision was taken.

Summary of options rejected

Nil

DECISION

To receive the comments of the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee and to request further discussions both at County and District levels of the Councils and Partnerships before a final decision on the allocation of the reward grant was taken.

Reasons for Decision

To respond to a reference from the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee.







